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Translated by Jocelyn R. McDaniel

English Translation

Dr. MAX-ALBERT BREDIG, Engineer

Berlin W 15, 18 April 1937

Kurfürstendamm 66 II

Tel. 31 20 22

Dear Father,

Yesterday, I forgot to ask if you might know a young chemist who works in a Jewish

company with synthetic resins and could arrange manufacturing in the future? I was asked if

I knew such a chemist without finding out more about the company, which is located here in

Berlin. It would not be a permanent position, but rather free-lance (200.-, maybe 250.- at the

beginning) with an eventual share of the turnover.

Today Dr. Dannenberg, an acquaintance of mine and Mr. Schnell from Dessau, will visit me.

He was in London for two weeks with Mr. Freundlich and Mr. Demuth. He did not have any

positive impressions! Otherwise, there is nothing new to share. Warm regards.

Yours,

Max
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